
 

 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Silver Dollar Announces Management Change    

VANCOUVER, BC – March 12, 2025 – Silver Dollar Resources Inc. (CSE: SLV) (OTCQX: 

SLVDF) (FSE: 4YW) (“Silver Dollar” or the “Company”) announces the appointment of 

Gregory Lytle as president and chief executive officer. Mr. Lytle has been a consultant for the 

Company since it completed its initial public offering in 2020. He is also the managing director of 

Lytle & Associates, a provider of corporate communications and advisory services to private and 

public companies for over 30 years. 

Mr. Lytle’s appointment follows the resignation of Michael Romanik as president and chief 

executive officer. Mr. Romanik will remain a director of the company. 

“On behalf of the board, I want to thank Mike for his contribution to Silver Dollar since co-founding 

the Company in 2018, said Mr. Lytle. “Having had the opportunity to work closely with Mike over 

the last several years, I will truly miss our daily interactions and wish him the very best in health, 

happiness, and success in the future.” 

About Silver Dollar Resources Inc. 

Silver Dollar is a dynamic mineral exploration company focused on two of North America’s 

premier mining regions: Idaho’s prolific Silver Valley and the Durango-Zacatecas silver-gold belt. 

Our portfolio includes the advanced-stage Ranger-Page and La Joya projects, along with the early-

stage Nora project. The Company’s financial backers include renowned mining investor Eric 

Sprott, our largest shareholder. Silver Dollar’s management team is committed to an aggressive 

growth strategy and is actively reviewing potential acquisitions with a focus on drill-ready projects 

in mining-friendly jurisdictions. 

For additional information, you can download our latest presentation here and follow us on X here.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

Signed “Gregory Lytle”   

Gregory Lytle, 

President & CEO 

Silver Dollar Resources Inc. 

Direct line: (604) 839-6946 

Email: greg@silverdollarresources.com 

179 - 2945 Jacklin Road, Suite 416 

Victoria, BC, V9B 6J9 
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Forward-Looking Statements:   

This news release may contain “forward-looking statements.” Forward-looking statements involve known and 

unknown risks, uncertainties, assumptions, and other factors that may cause the actual results, performance or 

achievements of the Company to be materially different from any future results, performance or achievements 

expressed or implied by the forward-looking statements. Any forward-looking statement speaks only as of the date of 

this news release and, except as may be required by applicable securities laws, the Company disclaims any intent or 

obligation to update any forward-looking statement, whether as a result of new information, future events or results 

or otherwise. 

The Canadian Securities Exchange (operated by CNSX Markets Inc.) has neither approved nor disapproved of the 

contents of this news release. 

 


